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Dear Sir / Madam,

I am raising my voice of concern on recent hike on Strata Insurance
premium, apparently my wife and myself are on a struggle street to
jUakgJOQrtggge ^P^y.'p.g.y]1! ,on 2 investment properties that is located at
I I H H H H I i l U H i i H K however recent hike for us means less
spending and we will be looking to move away from further investments
nationally

Name: Cecil & Lila Wati Prasad
Location of Investment Properties:
Number of Property: 2 strata Apartments

We hope our concern is taken into account and considered

Thanks you and regards

Ces and Lila Prasad




